
Agenda Item Nos. VIII-IX Facilities Committee Meeting 1/10/18 

 

 

Continue Discussion of Invitation to Bid for Replacement of Whitecaps Dorm Roof 

 

 

The Board Facilities Committee and the Board of Regents discussed the one 

response to an invitation to bid for the replacement of the Whitecaps dorm roof at meetings 

on October 9, 2017 and October 11, 2017, respectively.  Liquatech in Houston submitted 

a bid of $32,900 for the roof replacement.  The roof was damaged due to Hurricane Harvey 

and would be paid for through the College’s Texas Windstorm Insurance Association 

(TWIA) insurance coverage, minus the deductible. It was the Committee’s 

recommendation to table this agenda item for one month until staff had other information 

regarding the ultimate plans for the structure.  It is staff’s recommendation that this bid be 

rejected and to rebid the replacement of the Whitecaps dorm roof.  

 

Following discussion, the Facilities Committee will determine a recommendation 

to the Board of Regents regarding the replacement of the Whitecaps dorm roof. 


